
Leading Mainland digital intelligence
solutions provider expands overseas
via Hong Kong (with photos)

     â€‹Invest Hong Kong announced today (August 28) that a leading Mainland
digital intelligence solutions provider, Hi-Think Technology Corporation, has
established its regional headquarters, Hi-Think Technology International
Limited (Hi-Think International), in Hong Kong.
     
     Associate Director-General of Investment Promotion Dr Jimmy Chiang
congratulated Hi-Think International on the move. He said, "Hi-Think
International's decision to set up its regional base in Hong Kong proves that
the city is a premier platform for Mainland companies to go global and
explore overseas markets. I wish Hi-Think International every success in Hong
Kong and beyond."
     
     Hi-Think International's parent company, Hi-Think Technology
Corporation, is one of China's top 100 software companies and ranks second in
China's international software services exports. Hi-Think International
provides software solutions and digital technologies to overseas corporate
users, with business operations covering Japan and Southeast Asia. It has
subsidiaries in Tokyo, Kyoto and Okinawa in Japan, as well as in Dalian,
Jinan, and Suzhou on the Mainland.
     
     The Chairman of Hi-Think International, Mr Wang Yue, said, "We aim to
leverage Hong Kong's advantage as an international business hub to provide an
array of solutions globally, including Web3.0 platforms, AI platforms, smart
parks, low-carbon city complexes, and smart warehousing, enabling our clients
to achieve digital intelligence transformation."
     
     He added, "In February this year, we signed a strategic investment
agreement with ITOCHU Corporation to support the digital transformation and
development of the group's global business. In addition to our growing
business in Japan, we are actively looking to expand into overseas markets,
such as Southeast Asia and Hong Kong."
     
     For more information about Hi-Think International, please visit hi-
think.com.hk.
     
     To get a copy of the photos, please visit
www.flickr.com/photos/investhk/albums/72177720319843106.
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